
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

NURSERY 
Beginning today, infant and toddler nursery will be available for the full 
church service (room 102, north hall)  Nursery staff are asked to arrive 20 
minutes early so we can be ready and available for our littlest guests!  

FAMILY PROMISE INFO 
As Family Promise moves out of rotational housing, volunteer churches 
like ours have the opportunity to bless this program in a different way (in 
addition to providing meal kits). A new Learning Center located at their 
facility on Bakerview Rd. will offer extra activities for the kids in the pro-
gram, and volunteers are needed in a wide variety of areas. You don’t 
need to be an expert, just have the basic skills and a heart for the kids. 
Initially, the days will be Tue-Thur from 2-5pm. You have the flexibility to 
help however long/when you choose. If interested, pick up a copy of the 
Volunteer Interest Survey on the Info Table & return to Judy Arnold. 

Also, we are providing meal kits to Family Promise families an additional 
week this month, so if you would like to be part of that and bring a meal 
kit on September 27 or 30, please contact Candie or Maureen. 

FOR THE KIDS 
Trunk or Treat is coming! Please sign up at the Info Table if you would be 
willing to park your decorated vehicle in our parking lot so the kids can 
treat out of your car trunks. Even though it may seem early, the event will 
take lots of advance planning.  Contact Cristy at 360-510-1502. 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES 

ADULT SUNDAY CLASS 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 130 
 

YOUTH GROUP 
Every other Saturday at 7pm 
CrossPoint, Room 104 
 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 
Thursdays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Fellowship Hall 
 
QUILTING 
Fridays. 9am-noon 
CrossPoint, Room 119 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Cristi Miles 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Karlene Reynolds 
1st-2nd: Valeen Bergsma 
3rd-5th: Cortney Prosser 
 

Bulletins 
Jeff Meenderinck 
 

Greeters 
Dave & Teri Reed 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Amanda Doeden 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Jessi Kooi 
1st-2nd: Cristy Gilden 
3rd-5th: Brandon Gilden 
 

Bulletins 
Grant Brickbealer 
 

Greeter 
Cristi Miles 
 

Welcome!  We are delighted you are with us today. Our hope and pray-
er is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we worship, 
and that you will leave refreshed and encouraged.  

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program.  All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages Pre-K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the morn-
ing message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-in 
desk just down the north hall in the Kid’s Zone. 

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually and enjoy the life God created us 
for. 

SEPT 
5TH 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
GARY MILES 
LEAD PASTOR 
360-319-8734 

email: gmiles@crosspoint-church.com 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360-510-1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

SARAH LINDNER 
PASTOR OF ADULT MINISTRIES 

541-912-5367 
email: sarah@crosspoint-church.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 
8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 

crosspoint-church.com  |  360.354.3554  |  info@crosspoint-church.com 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (optional in 

pew rack) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


